
City of Coppell, Texas

Legislation Text

255 E. Parkway Boulevard
Coppell, Texas 75019-9478

Consider approval for award to enter into a construction contract with McMahon Contractors, L.P.; in
the amount of $4,754,084.65; as budgeted in the ¼ cent Infrastructure Maintenance Fund; for the
reconstruction of Airline Drive from Freeport Parkway to South Beltline Road; and authorizing the City
Manager to sign any necessary documents.

Fiscal Impact:
The fiscal impact of this Agenda item is $4,754,084.65, as budgeted in the ¼-cent Infrastructure
Maintenance Fund.

Staff Recommendation:
The Public Works Department recommends approval.
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